WOODLAND ELEMENTARY
DECEMBER 2009 SBDM MINUTES
January 6, 2010/6 p.m.
The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 6 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Dana Ingram, Chalis Packer, Sharon Head, Sara Bollinger, James Moyers and Teresa Morgan, and  Vicky Todd.  Mary Silva recorded minutes.  No guests were present.

1.  OPENING BUSINESS

a.  The January agenda was approved by the council.

b.  The December minutes were approved by the council.  

c.  Good News – 
1.  Our school passed the SACS Accreditation.
2.  4th grade received an $800 grant from Target and a $1753 grant from Dow Corning.
3.  Martin Luther King Contest – our school is celebrating that we have the 1st three winners for the poster contest and the 1st three winners for the essay contest.  

2.  PLANNING
a.  CSIP – CSIP was discussed and we reviewed map scores and discussed expectations for winter testing.  Individual cards were made for each student with their testing information and anticipated CATS score.  Work will continue to move all students forward.  It was noted that ____ grade has the need for greatest gains from fall scores.
3.  BUDGET 
a.  The council reviewed the December Schedule of Balances.
4. COMMITTEE REPORTS
a.  FRC – We reviewed the January schedule.  The Good Touch, Bad Touch Program is now going on.
b.  The November and December accident reports were read by the council.
6.  NEW BUSINESS
a.  Mark Thomas, our assistant principal, was hired at New Highland Elementary as their Principal so we need to replace him.  The council discussed and agreed that we would request an interim assistant principal. We would then post the position for an assistant principal in April.  The council would like to research the possibility of a full-time assistant principal.
7.  EXECUTIVE SESSION

8.  ADJOURN

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.
